
 

 
Town of Belville 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING  

DATE CHANGE 
 
 
The July 6, 2017 Regular Planning 
Board Meeting has been rescheduled.  
The meeting will now take place on 
Wednesday, July 12, 2017 at 6:30pm at 
the Belville Town Hall, which is located 
at 497 Olde Waterford Way, Suite 205, 
Belville, NC  28451.   
       
    Posted:  6-28-17 
     
    Athina D. Williams, Town Clerk 
 


